
COVID-19 AND ALLERGIES
Total Lifestyle ChangeSHOULD YOU GET IT?

What does the CDC say?
If you have had a severe allergic reaction or an immediate allergic reaction—even if it
was not severe—to any ingredient in an mRNA COVID-19 vaccine, you should not get
either of the currently available mRNA COVID-19 vaccines (Pfizer-BioNTech and
Moderna). 
If you have had a severe allergic reaction or an immediate allergic reaction to any
ingredient in Johnson & Johnson’s Janssen (J&J/Janssen) COVID-19 vaccine, you should not
get the J&J/Janssen vaccine.
If you aren’t able to get one type of COVID-19 vaccine because you are allergic to an
ingredient in that vaccine, ask your doctor if you should get a different type of COVID-19
vaccine.

What if I'm allergic Polyethylene Glycol
(PEG) or Polysorbate?
If you are allergic to PEG, you should not get an mRNA COVID-19 vaccine.
Ask your doctor if you can get the J&J/Janssen vaccine.

If you are allergic to polysorbate, you should not get the J&J/Janssen
COVID-19 vaccine. Ask your doctor if you can get an mRNA COVID-19
vaccine.

What if I've had an allergic reaction to a previous
mRNA vaccine?
If you aren’t able to get the second shot of an mRNA vaccine because
you had an allergic reaction to the first shot, ask your doctor if you
should get a different type of COVID-19 vaccine.

What if I'm allergic to other vaccines?
If you have had an immediate allergic reaction—even if it was not
severe—to a vaccine or injectable therapy for another disease, ask your
doctor if you should get a COVID-19 vaccine. Your doctor will help you
decide if it is safe for you to get vaccinated.

LETS GET GEORGIA VACCINATED
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